FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham

8 May 2023
038Par/22

Dear Parents,

As per our instruction from the Ministry of
Health, the school has been instructed that all
students in the school are weighed and their
height taken. Should you have any questions on
this matter then please speak to the School
Nurse, Ms Mitzi.

This  form  should be emailed to
administrator@fpa.sch.ae by Thursday 11 May.

Thanking you for your assistance.

Principal

NAME OF STUDENT:

CLASS: -

NAME OF PARENT:

SIGNATURE OF PARENT:

I give my permission for the school nurse to
take the height and weight of my child.

OR

I DO NOT WANT the school nurse to
take the height and weight of my child.

(DELETE AS REQUIRED)
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P.O. Box 797, Fujairah, U.A.E. Tel. +971 9 2224001 / 2283369, Fax +971 9 2221710
E-mail: enquiries@fpa.sch.ae, Website: www.fpa.sch.ae



